E-PORTFOLIO CONSENT

During your three years on the Vocational Training Scheme you
are required to complete an e-portfolio. Further information
about the e-portfolio can be downloaded from the RCGP website
www.rcgp.org.uk under the section nMRCGP.

Your Educational Supervisor, the Program Directors and the
Associate Dean can access your e-portfolio in order to complete
assessments and monitor your progress. You will be required to
make regular entries to demonstrate your learning.

We would like to be able to access your e-portfolios in meetings
where other Educational Supervisors and Program Directors
seek to improve their own use of the e-portfolio. This benefits all
trainees as it is one of the processes we use to ensure that all of
your educational team can support you in your use of the e-
portfolio. Details of your e-portfolio will not be shared, by us,
with other trainees.

Please complete the following:

DE QYD GCE OEE C6NCED QUE DONOAG EUO BB B

give/withhold my consent for my e-portfolio to be accessed in
meetings as described above.

If you wish to change the statement you have made above at any
point during your training please contact your course
administrator named below in writing.

Windsor VIS  Jackie Stallwood
Reading VTS Roland Hardyman



